
 
 
 

 
  
For Immediate Release: Thursday, March 31, 2022 

 

TRAVEL ADVISORY  

New Traffic Patterns on Northway Exit 17 Off-Ramps in Moreau, 

Saratoga County  

   
The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) is advising motorists that 

beginning Monday, April 4, the off-ramps for Exit 17 of the Adirondack Northway (Interstate 87) 

will be reconfigured to utilize two, newly constructed T-shaped intersections at U.S. Route 9 in 

the Town of Moreau, Saratoga County. The intersections were constructed as part of a 

previously announced bridge replacement project.  

  

As work on the project progresses, motorists should also continue to watch for lane and 

shoulder closures on the Northway and Route 9; as well as brief overnight closures of the 

Northway that are tentatively scheduled for the week of April 18 to remove existing overhead 

signs.   

  

Motorists are urged to slow down and drive responsibly in work zones. Fines are doubled for 

speeding in a work zone. Convictions of two or more speeding violations in a work zone could 

result in the suspension of an individual’s driver license.  

  

Motorists are reminded to Move Over a lane, if safely possible, or slow down significantly 

whenever encountering roadside vehicles displaying red, white, blue, amber or green lights, 

including maintenance and construction vehicles in work zones.   

  

For up-to-date travel information, call 511, visit www.511NY.org or download the free 511NY 

mobile app.  

  

Follow New York State DOT on Twitter: @NYSDOT. Find us on Facebook 

at facebook.com/NYSDOT. For tweets from New York State DOT Region 1 (covering the 

Capital Region), follow @NYSDOTAlbany.  
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